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With much enthusiasm and excitement, the middle wing organized the celebrations on the 

occasion of Gurupurab and it truly turned out to be a grand success. With the tireless efforts 

made by all the teachers to organize the celebrations, the children’s active participation was 

the cherry on the cake, in the real sense. It was a wonderful celebration organized by all 

under the guidance of respected Co-ordinator- Ms. Aarti Parab.  

We marked the beginning of the day with the virtual assembly, seeking the blessings of Guru 

Nanak Dev Ji. This was followed by Principal mam's address to the students, guiding 

students to follow the path shown by Guru Nanak Dev Ji and inculcating the values he taught 

into our everyday lives. A student sang a melodious religious hymn. With the objective that 

activities nurture the creativity and aesthetic sensibilities of students, the middle wing also 

planned many activities, to commemorate the birth of Guru Nanak Dev Ji. Virtual 

competitions were organized by the middle wing for classes VI, VII and VIII. The virtual 

competitions organized, saw much enthusiasm and excitement among children. The 

pandemic situation in no way lessened the spirit of celebration and the students participated 

with great enthusiasm.  

For class VI poster making competition on preachings of Guru Nanak Dev Ji, for class VII 

vedio making while reciting a shabad and for class VIII powerpoint presentation competition 

on the life of ten Sikh Gurus. Children presented beautiful presentations. They depicted great 

excitement and it was heartening to see the enthusiasm among our children.  

All in all, it was a truly refreshing and stimulating experience for everyone involved. A lot of 
learning and inspiration emerged from this experience for every student and teacher 
involved. 


